' Grey Highlands enters joint

venture with Talisman owners

After coming out of
its closed session last
Wednesday, Grey Highlands
announced that it will be
marketing opportunities
related to its municipal
lands under Beaver Valley
Development Project.

The municipality stated
it has an executed joint
venture agreement with
a  numbered company

represented by Phil Calvang
and Brian Ellis, owners of

Talisman.

A media release said
that public engagement will
begin in April on a master
plan with an “overall Beaver
Valley community vision.”

The motion from council
stated the first round of
consultations had to take

place within 60 days of
the final execution of the
agreement.

The municipal media
release said that the whole
municipality should benefit
from carefully planned
development that respects
the natural assets of the
Beaver Valley.

Paul McQueen was
quoted as saying that recent
pressures from more visits
to the area highlight the
need to preserve the natural
features.

The joint agreement
between the municipality
and the company is
supported by Grey County

and the consulting firm
thinkCOMPASS.




